Defense Department Provides Warning to Military Services Regarding Poppy Seed Consumption and Military Drug Testing

By U.S. Department of Defense 21 February 2023



RELATED LINKS

The Warning Regarding Poppy Seed
Consumption and Military Drug
Testing memorandum

The Department of Defense recently issued a memorandum on Warning Regarding Poppy Seed Consumption and Military Drug Testing.

Recent data suggest that certain poppy seed varieties may have higher codeine contamination that previously reported. The memorandum warns service members that the consumption of poppy seed products could result in a codeine positive urinalysis result.

Out of an abundance of caution, the Department is encouraging all service members to avoid the consumption of poppy seeds in all forms to include food products and baked goods. As more information becomes available, the Department will revise the policy accordingly.

U.S. Army War College News Archives